Tina Malone-Wright
Committee of Adjustment Coordinator
City of Kitchener – Planning Division
200 King Street West, 6th floor
P.O. Box 1118
Kitchener, ON
N2G 4G7

I am writing in support of and response to the "PLANNING JUSTIFICATION REPORT: Consent to Sever a Residential Lot, 709 Glasgow Street, City of Kitchener, dated January 3, 2023 as prepared for John Gallivan and Susan Homer by MacNaughton Hermsen Britton Clarkson Planning Limited (MHBC).

In addition to the report that and have submitted I want to highlight that there is also an impact to the retained lot. As stated in the Planning Justification Report on page 13, five additional trees are to be removed on the retained lot due to the construction of a new driveway on the retained lot. These trees do not have to be removed if the proposed driveway is curved around the trees, thus reducing the environmental impact.

Sincerely.

Andrew Bass